
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

    NOTICE    
 

The Public Hearing Scheduled for August 15th is CANCELLED  

Application for a Zone Change Request – MWB Family, LLC 
 

MWB Family, LLC (“MWB”) has voluntarily withdrawn its request to the Town 

Board to amend the zoning of the property located at 1326 New Seneca Turnpike, 

commonly known as the “LAB Building”.  MWB has instead applied to the 

Planning Board for a special use permit to facilitate the re-development of the LAB 

Building in a manner consistent with the current zoning regulations applicable to 

the Rural Residential District. 

 

Janet L. Aaron 

Town Supervisor 


